
 

 
 

 

We invite your participation in the 14th Annual Chaparral Elementary PFC Charity Auction.   
 
Our charity auction is viewed by over 600 local residents, in addition to close to 500,000 
nationwide bidders through our online partner, Bidding For Good, at 
www.biddingforgood.com/chaparralauction.   
 

In return for your generous donation of a gift certificate or product, your auction listing 
will include these marketing benefits: 

• Your Company Logo or Photo 

• Two Additional Images 

• A Direct Link To Your Website 

• Your Company Name Listed on our Full Page “Thank You” Ad in the Acorn 
Newspaper  

 
Companies who donate a gift certificate or product valued at $250 or more will receive 
the above benefits as well as these additional benefits: 

• Donation Valued at $250 or more will be recognized on our PFC Social 
Media Sites, Facebook and Instagram 

• Donation Valued at $500 or more will receive an Auction Sponsorship and 
be featured on our Auction Homepage during the Auction 

 
Public schools depend on the support of our community to maintain the vital educational needs 
no longer funded by the State. Your donation directly funds instructional aides, technology, 
physical education, art, music and more.   
 
To donate simply fill out the attached form and mail or scan/email it back to 
chapauction@gmail.com, along with any necessary documentation.  You can also call us for a 
convenient pick-up of your donation.  Our auction runs from March 7, 2021 to March 14, 
2021.  
 
We thank you in advance for your generous support of our school and our community! Any 
questions? Please contact our Auction Chair, Michelle Freedman, 818-497-4770. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Chaparral Elementary Auction Committee 
 
 

www.chaparralpfc.org 
 

Chaparral PFC is a 501(c)3 non-profit.  Tax ID: 23-7334265 

http://www.biddingforgood.com/chaparralauction

